Friday December 6, 2019
· The Winter Band Concert is on Tuesday at 6:30pm in the Nettle Cafeteria. Please come out and support your friends in band!
· I would like to congratulate both our boys and girls basketball teams on their valiant effort against Sacred Hearts yesterday. I believe that the boys have practice today after school from 3-5pm. 
· The theme of the month of December is generosity. Being generous means giving more of something than is expected. But it doesn’t have to be money! You can also be generous with your time spent, or love given!
· I may be around with t-shirts for all Good Citizens of the Month for November today. Stay tuned. If I do not get to it today, you can plan for Monday. 
· In No Shave November news: I know that people are eagerly awaiting the winner for No Shave November. I will reveal the top 3 starting with 3rd place. Coming in 3rd place raising a whopping $9.63 was ME! The 2nd place contestant raised $88.34 while the winner raised an incredible $175.95. Coming in 2nd place was Mr. Marinella which means that our winner is none other than Mr. LeGrand! Now we all just have to determine what embarrassing act our winner should participate in.
· Chorus will meet during period 1 on Monday in the Music room, as well as Tuesday after school until 4:30. Again, Chorus will meet during period 1 on Monday in the Music room, as well as Tuesday after school until 4:30. Please plan accordingly.
· Model UN permission slips are due by Tuesday morning.  Please turn them in to Ms. DeLong.
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Birthdays!
· Sarah Chiraque
· Taegan Fayette
Saturday
· Adria Gregoire
· Paul Sadek

Sunday
· Saidatu Yussif

